
 

 

We are very happy to announce that our Math Olympiad Team won 1st 

place in the OCPS Math Olympics!  

After so many 1st place awards as a team, this is the latest achievement 

from our wonderful mathletes. Students competed individually and in a 

team round. Members of our OSES team showed their best 

performance during the competition and became the top team in 

Orange County. 


